COX

COMMUNICATIONS

Date: 3-24-2010

To: Requester

Subject: Abandonment of easement in the Alley of SEC of 68th Street and Camelback
Road

Dear Requester,

COX Communications will allow the Abandonment located at SEC of 68th Street and
Camelback Road only if the following are true.

Cox does have aerial and underground facilities in the area described on your letter. This coax
‘s active and needs to be maintained. We can be granted a new easement to maintain our
current locations or we can be relocated at the requestor’s expense. Please alloy 120 day for
relocation efforts. Please call or email with any questions.

Sincerely,

Travis Curry

Project Coordinator
623-328-3519
Travis.curry(@cox.com

3-AB-2010
1st: 4/16/2010




